
PS 234Q- The School of Performing Arts and Technology
Class 4-247 is so excited to present…

Thursday, April 18, 2024
4:30PM 

PS 234 Auditorium

Doors will open at 4:15pm 
Show will begin at 4:30pm.  

Seating will be first come first serve.  
There is a suggested donation of $2 per ticket collected 

at the door.  
All proceeds will fund future productions here at 

PS 234Q- The School of Performing Arts and Technology!
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